
Transatlantic Trade – AL5 Service – Vessel Maintenance 
Scheme (VMS) 

 
Oct 24, 2024 by  EUA Advisory 

           
Dear valued ONE Customer, 
  

Please be advised of the scheduled VMS in week 48 on the Transatlantic AL5 service, as 
agreed by partner lines to mitigate schedule delays.  
 
The details of the void sailing are listed below: 

Service   AL5 

WB WK   48 

   Void 

    

WB WK   49 

Vessel   NYK Demeter 

Voyage   0117W 

Rotation  
 GBSOU - FRLEH - NLRTM - DEHAM - 
BEANR 

You may also refer to our published schedule: 
https://ecomm.one-line.com/one-ecom/schedule/point-to-point-
schedule?sessLocale=en 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your sales account 
representative for additional support. 
https://eua.one-line.com/standard-page/office-location 

Yours faithfully, 
Ocean Network Express (Europe) Ltd. 

 


